BALMORAL CASTLE

To: The Students of Zespdt Szkét im. Emilii Sczanieckicj w Pniewach
and the Town of Pniewy
c/o Miss B Htadki

The Queen wishes me to write and thank you for your letter and the
handmade cards you sent for Her Majesty's ninety-second birthday.

The Queen was interested to hear about the competition which invited
local students to create a special greeting for this occasion, and Her Majesty
was pleased to receive some examples of the splendid cards submitted.
The Queen greatly appreciates the care each student has taken with
their artwork, and is most grateful to all of those who took part in the
competition for their thought for her at this time.

I am to thank you again for your kind me’ssag_es and for writing as ybu
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Lady-in-Waiting
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